F-3-4/

TO REMINGTON MANAGEMENT AND FIELD FORCE PERSONNEL

-

Attached are information copies of two news releases which were

sent out today. The first, which deals with the recall of Model

600, 660 and Mohawk 600 rifles and XP-100 pistols, was sent to outdon:
writers and the wire services. The second, which is concerned with a
product liability case which was settled for $6.8 million, was sent

to financial editors.

It is‘suggested that you use this information t6 answer inquiries
concerning thesa matters. ’
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